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Dear Parents,                                                                                    12.11.2018 

 

The Christmas season is approaching very fast. . With this letter, I would  like to once again 

take a review of the past weeks and also short preview of the days ahead. 

 

 

Chance for Children-Sponsored Run 

It was nice to see that on the 03.11.2018 so many pupils, teachers and guests participated 

in the sponsored run. 

In all, a total of over 27000 GHC was donated for the street children's project. That is an 

amount which we can be proud of. 

Please pay for the pledges within the next days, so that we will soon be able to hand over 

the money to CfC. 

 

Peer- Review in our school 

During the last week, we had the Peers from Essen visiting our school. The first evaluation 

shows very clearly, that we can be very satisfied with our lessons, the pedagogical lunch, 

as well as our All Day school.  

Of course, there are also smaller details, which we will have to take into consideration and 

will probably have make some changes with regards to these. 

You can read some extracts of the feedback on the notice board at the entrance to the 

library. We are expecting the overall assessment in about three weeks. 

 

Planning the new academic year 

We keep on hearing about families who are planning to definitely leave Accra. 

It would be very useful for us, if you could inform us, via email concerning when you and 

for that matter your children will be leaving our school, of course not until it is very clear. 

Thank you very much! 

 

Lanternen walk 

We had another nice event last week, our St.- Martin's day celebration. One could observe 

how proud the children were, as they carried their lanterns and sang traditional songs. We 

would like to once again thank the planning team for the very good organization. 
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Reading Day throughout the Federal Republic of Germany 

For the second time now, we are participating in the "Reading Day throughout the Federal 

Republic of Germany.  This year the men are supposed to read to our children and pupils.  

The Ambassador of the Federal Republic of Germany, Mr. Christoph Retzlaff, will 

personally  be reading to pupils in our school on that day. 

We would like to express our appreciation for his willingness and are looking forward to his 

visit. 

 

Library 

Mrs. Bertsche will be giving up her voluntary work in the library next summer. It would be 

nice if parents who are interested, could soon take up this assignment. You are welcome 

to contact Mrs.Bertsche or me if you are interested or have any questions. 

 

Sun sail 

It has finally been completed!!! 

The sun sail has now been fixed over the playing ground and is fulfilling its function. I would 

like to render my sincere appreciation to the parents in the working group. Special thanks 

to Wyn Ertl. 

 

Absence of headmaster 

Due to the loss of a very close family member, my wife and I will not be in Accra from 16. 

11. till 20.11. We thank you for your understanding. 

Mrs. Shome Yeboa will  be representing me during that period. 

 

Dates: 

 Friday,             07.12.2018  Farmers' day  -no school- 

 Tuesday,         11.12.2018   4 p.m. Christmas concert 

 Wednesday     12.12.2018   last day in school (extra-curricular-activities will take place as 

usual) 

 

 

Best regards,  

 

 

 

Steffen Nagel 

Headmaster 

 

Attachment: Holiday planner- 19/20 
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